

Headteacher: Mrs C.J. Greenaway

18.6.14

Dear Parents and Carers,

The new headteacher has now been appointed to Wavell Junior School and Mr Phillip Hunter will take up his appointment from September 1<sup>st</sup> 2014. I am sure he is looking forward to meeting everyone and I know you will continue to support him and the school in the future.

Miss Murray has been appointed to the position of Assistant Headteacher in a large primary school in Washington and will leave Wavell at the end of term. Miss Murray has been an extremely good assistant headteacher and Y6 teacher for a number of years and |I am sure you will want to wish her well for her next move in her exciting career.

Mr Smith, who was given a sabbatical to travel around Australia, has decided that Christmas day on the beach is rather enjoyable and has resigned his position at Wavell. We hope he enjoys his new life on the other side of the world and wish him well. Mr Swindells who has covered Mr Smith's job will leave Wavell at the end of term. We thank him for all his hard work and wish him luck with his new career.

We have appointed Mr Phillip Raine and Miss Rachel Fawcett as class teachers from September 2014. Mr Raine is an experienced teacher and Miss Fawcett is newly qualified. I know they will both bring new talents to Wavell that the children will benefit and learn from.

Mrs Walton will be leaving school at the end of term as her family has been posted. Mrs Walton has been a valued member of the office staff and will be missed. We have appointed Mrs Sarah Hogg to the office. She will be starting before the end of term so hopefully most of you will get to meet her very soon.

Yours sincerely

C J Greenaway









